City of Sierra Madre

Office of the City Clerk
232 W. Sierra Madre Blvd.,
Sierra Madre, CA
(626) 355-7135

THE BROWN ACT PROVIDES THE PUBLIC WITH
AN OPPORTUNITY TO MAKE PUBLIC COMMENTS
AT ANY PUBLIC MEETING.

THE FOLLOWING ARE COMMENTS RECEIVED
FOR THIS MEETING



February 14, 2023
RE: 346 Foothill Avenue, Sierra Madre, CA 91024 — Proposed Addition

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing regarding the proposed addition of our neighbors at 346 Foothill Avenue. it is our opinion
that if the construction falls within current code restrictions and does not pose an eye sore to the
neighborhood that it should be allowed to move forward. We are proponents of homeowners rights.

Anthony Carusa and Alice Shen

Sierra Madre, CA 91024
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